N UECEIVED
\\\\\\\l\«\&\’“’562 FEB -9 g
COGCC

14421 County Road 10 ® Fort Lupton, Colorado 80621 e {303) 857-9999 e FAX {303) 857-0577  E-MAIL LSPermitco@aol.com

February 7, 2001

Colorado Oil & Gas Commission
1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801
Chansery Bldg.

Denver, CO 80203

Attn: Jeff Glossa
Re: Nielson & Associates, Inc.

North Wellington #21-1
714' FSL and 1894' FEL

SW SE Sec. 21, T11N - R68W
Larimer County, Colorado

Dear Jeff,

The APD for the subject well was approved by your office on December 7, 2000 under APl No. 05-069-
06330-00. As per our previous telephone conversation, enclosed please find two copies of a Sundry Notice for
the above mentioned well. As we discussed, this location has been moved 1000' west as reflected in the above
footages.

During our original telephone conversation, you requested that | also forward a revised Notice
Requirement ( Rule 305). In examining our files, it has come to our attention that the Rule 305 which was
previously submitted, was signed for a location to be staked in the SW SE of Sec. 21. (I guess the surface
owners knew what our intent was!) Therefore, | am not submitting a revised Rule 305.

Enclosed please find three copies of the revised survey plats, wellpad diagrams, topo maps and photos.
| am also forwarding copies of this information to the Larimer County Planning Department. if you should need
additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
PERMITCO INC. i
_.ﬁm/ L\_%f{ z k_,»
Lisa L. Smith
Consultant for:

Nielson & Associates, Inc.

Enc.
cc: Nielson & Associates, Inc. - Cody, WY
Larimer County Planning Department - Ft. Collins, CO



